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Hello,  
we are an Italian government school in Novara, a 

town between Milan and Turin. 

   

Our Institute is home to 3 kindergartens (students 

between the ages of 3 and 5), 2 primary schools 

(between the ages of 6 and 

10) and 1 lower secondary 

school (between the ages of 

11 and 14), with a total 

number of over 1100 students

 



In February 2024 we 

achieved an Erasmus 

Accreditation. Thus, 

within this project, we 

would be pleased to 

foster a fruitful 

collaboration with you in 

order to exchange and 

share good educational 

practises. Over this 

school year 2024-2025 we will be able to take 6-7 students from 

the lower secondary school to your school. They will spend a 

whole school week there. The entire cost will be charged on us. 

We only need to be hosted by a class of peers, or nearly peers, 

in classrooms or specific locations suitable for this experience 

of mutual knowledge. Our students will be accompanied by two 

teachers who will make new contacts with colleagues from your 

school so as to lay the foundations for a new partnership and 

exchange.    

At the end, if you think this experience is positive, it will be 

possible to carry on collaborating in the next years.  

This might lead to the birth of fixed and annual common projects.  

 

 

Our quick contacts : 

             prof.ssa Ermelinda Biffi   +39 3478545668  

ermelinda.biffi@istitutoachilleboroli.it 

prof.ssa Elena Caccia +39 3385647032 

elena.caccia@istitutoachilleboroli.it 
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The Ministry of Education and Merit of the Italian Republic, prof. 

Giuseppe Valditara, has recently been on a visit at our Institute. 

He has shared our same idea of Education as the keystone of 

the European Community. 

   march 2023 

Dott. Domenico Bresich, Our Principal, strongly believes in the 

European dimension of the school system. For years he has 

been supporting and encouraging any experience which, like 

the Erasmus+ Project, opens the minds of those who decide to 

go through it. 

 
He sends to you greetings and best wishes on behalf of 

the entire school and of the town of Novara.  
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